M’ﬁ. Wiy sy Power Sa00r
bd PO Box &

Shippingport. PA 15077 0004

June 30, 1988

~U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1 and No. 2
BV-1 Docket No., 50-334, License No. DPR-66
BV-2 Docket No. 50-412, License No. NPF-73
IE Bulletin 88-(C3

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed IE Bulletin 88-03, "Inadequate Latch Engagement
in HFA Type Latching Relays Manufactured by General Electric Company"
for applicability to Beaver Valley Units 1 and 2.

As a result of our review, no HFA relays were identified as being
installed or planned for installation in safety-related systems at
our facility. The bulletin requests a response within 120 days from
plants who do not have HFA type latching relays subject to this
bulletin. Accordingly, our actions with respect to the tulletin are
complete.

The manpower expenditures for this bulletin was approximately 120
manhours total for the review and report preparation.

If you have any questions concerning this response, please
contact my office.

Very truly yours,

. D. Sieber
Vice ®resident
Nuclear Group

cCt Mr. J. Beall, Sr. Resident Inspector
Mr. W. T. Russell, NRC Region I Administrator
Mr. P. Tam, Project Manager
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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA)

) S8Ss:
COUNTY OF BEAVER )
)
On this - \_/v él. day of m.éhCLAQL- , 1988,
before me, ( ﬁald_ ] = (,(UT& a Nofary Public in and for said

Commonwealth and County, personally appeared J. D. Sieber, who being
duly sworn, deposed, and said that (1) he 1is Vice President of
Dugquesne Light, (2} he 1is duly authorized to execute and file tlre
foregoing Submittal on behalf of said Company, and (3) the statements
set forth in the Submittal are true and correct to the best of his
knowledge, information and belief.
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